
Tuesday, August 18, 2015

KURE BEACH PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD

Attendance: Chairperson Ken Withrow, Paula Withrow, Sandy Capece, Sara Smith, 
Mandy Burton 

- Meeting called to order by Ken at 1600.

- Next meeting will be held September 22, 2015 @ 1600

- July 14, 2015 minutes read and all approved.

- Mandy mentioned there are many calls coming in, in regards to KB’s programs and 
events.

- Mandy also stated there have been no changes to the Ocean Front Park Programs.

- Beach shoreline access and park committee ( SLAP ) will meet Thursday August 20, 
2015 to discuss the idea of a Beach Sweep. 

- Trips - Paula is planning The Christmas Wonderland Show in Mrytle Beach at The 
Palace which will be a new show this year. Scheduled for December 3, 2015. The 
contract is completed and folks may get tickets at KB Town Hall. The cost is $46.00 
per person. The bus is scheduled to leave from Town Hall @ 0830 and will return 
approximately @ 1800 hour. Paula provided a print out with more details to the Town 
Hall.

- Community Center - Mandy stated the painting of the center has been completed. 
Contractor established to build a shelf for the walls in The Community Center. The 
shelf will lend itself to multiple uses.

- Sara mentioned to Mandy an idea for a sign to be placed @ The CC to encourage 
use of a/the free library. Mandy agreed to work on a sign.

- Disk Golf - no comments @ this time.

- BBQ - was reported as ›very successful‹. Sold more BBQ than last year as per Dean 
Lambeth.

- Meeting adjourned @ 1625
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